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Dear family, 

 

As you may have seen in Sunday's announcement, four representatives from CARP Los Angeles are 

coming to Denver this week. They will be offering a presentation on Wednesday evening at 6:30pm at the 

church to share about CARP L.A.'s activities. 

 

In addition, they will be joining our local campus witnessing activities from Tuesday through Friday. 

Anyone is welcome to join. Their basic schedule will be to go to campus from 9:30am til about 5pm. 

 

Whoever would like to join them, please come to the church at 9:30am on any or all of those days. If you 

would like to drive your own car to the campus, you can come directly, and they will start witnessing 

around 10am. You will be able to join with an LA CARP member in a pair team. If you would like to 

come, please let Hisako Geschwind know. 

 


